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Dear Historic Landmark Commissioner: 

CITY of THE DAL t'E S 

September 20, 2000 

313 COURT STREET 

THE DALLES, OREGON 97058 

(541) 296-5481 

The regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 27, 2000, has been canceled. 

However, we will be attending the Certified Local Government Program and Historic Landmark 
Commission Training Workshop in Vancouver, Washington, on Thursday, September 28th

.­

Transportation will be furnished by the City and we will be going together in a van. Please mark your 
calendars to meet in front of City Hall at 7:00 a.m. that day. We will pick up Pat May at her home 
as soon as we are loaded. 

Lunch will also be provided by the City. We will leave before the closing reception so you will be 
home for dinner. If you would like to stay longer, please arrange your own transportation and advise 
us that you will be doing so. 

We expect this to be a great learning experience and are pleased that all of you will be attending. 
Please contact me if you have any questions or any change in plans. 

pc 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Bob Paul 
Senior Planner 



73410-0807 

regon 
John A. Kitzhaber, M.D., Governor 

July 19, 2000 

TO: Oregon Historic Landmark Commissions 

Parks and Recreation Department 
State Historic-Preservation Office 

1115 Commercial St. NE 
Salem, OR 97301-1012 

(503) 378-4168 
FAX (503) 378-6447 

I rT- .. 
FROM: Steve Poyser, Preservation Planner/CLO Coordinator ),/·/{j__J 

RE: Upcoming CLG Commissioners' Training Meeting (a.k.a. the Fall CLG Forum) 

Hi, everyone! Megan Kelly, my counterpart in Washington state, and I spent last Friday 
morning planning the upcoming Fall CLG Forum, and I want to take this opportunity to 
give you an update. This year's meeting will be held in conjunction with the joint 
Washington/Oregon Heritage Commission Heritage 2000 Conference scheduled for 
September 28-3oth_ Thursday, September 28 th has been reserved for an all-day CLG 
Forum, which is jointly sponsored by our two states. The CLG Forum will take place at 
the Marshall House on Officer's Row at historic Fort Vancouver, Washington. Here's 
some great news: there is a $50 registration fee to attend the Thursday session; however, 
the fee is being waived for all historic landmark commission members and CLG staff1 
That's right, we're encouraging all landmark commissions throughout both states to 
attend this important training session free of charge! 

Thursday's agenda includes sessions on legal issues, procedural issues, design review, 
public education, and a question and answer session--as well as break out sessions for 
topics unique to our two states. We are currently lining up presenters/facilitators for the 
program, and we'll be sending program brochures and the registration form to you and 
your commissioners during the latter half of August. 

Many communities have new landmark commissioners who have not been through the 
training procedure, so it's especially important that Oregon be well represented at this 
meeting. We are also aware that some historic landmark commissions don't meet 
regularly during the summer months. Nevertheless, we still need to get the word out to 
everyone in a timely manner. Therefore, I am asking all CLG staff and landmark 
commission Chairs to send me a list of your current board members and their mailing 
addresses so we can send copies-of the conference brochures and registration form to 
everyone as soon as they're back from the printer. Please help us get the word out, and 
thanks in advance for your assistance! 

E-mail: 
FAX: 

stephen.poyser@state.or.us 
(503) 378-6447 JUL 2 1 2000 




